
HMCRA DRAG SHOW FUNDRAISING EVENT | MARCH 18 | THE CAFE 

Dear San Francisco Merchant, 
We would like to invite you to support the Harvey Milk Civil Rights Academy with  
a contribution to the annual So You Think You Can Drag? Fundraiser, to be featured  
in the silent auction. The event is taking place on Saturday, March 18th from  
5 p.m. to 9 p.m. at the Café. 

To thank you for your generous support, your business will be included in social media 
shout outs, on the event website, ticketing page, and recognized at the event.

Please contact Kate Sylvester at 415-517-2101 or dragshow@harveymilkpfc.org  
to confirm your contribution and arrange for pickup.

Please include the following information with your contribution:
1. Retail value.
2. Brief Description of item.
3. Any restrictions (blackout dates, expiration, etc.).
4. Any other important information.

The event is being produced by the Ducal Council, a 501(c)(3) Public Charity and your 
contribution is tax-deductible. For your records, the organization’s tax ID is 94-3191460.

Thank you for your generous support!

About the organizations:
Harvey Milk Civil Rights Academy is a small alternative public school in SF’s Castro 
neighborhood and it’s named in honor of the Castro’s most revered civil rights leader: 
Harvey Milk! The school’s mission is to empower student learning by teaching awareness, 
acceptance and non-violence, celebrating diversity, achieving academic excellence,  
and fostering strong family-school-community connections. 80% of proceeds  
go to Harvey Milk. www.harveymilkpfc.org

The Ducal Council of San Francisco a volunteer-run organization that  
raises funds and awareness for local non-profits and community groups  
for over 40 years. 20% of proceeds go to the Ducal Council.  
www.sfducal.org
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